
NOTICE 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the  

Barry County Board of Commissioners,  

for Tuesday, December 26, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.  

has been rescheduled 

 to Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 3:30 p.m. 

 in the Commission Chambers, 

Mezzanine Level of the Courthouse,  

 located at 220 West State Street,  

 Hastings, MI  49058.   

For more information contact (269) 945-1284. 


